
NOTICE OF VACANCY 

GEORGETOWN CEMETERY 
ZONE OF BENEFIT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

The Board of Supervisors is seeking to appoint a person to fill one (1) vacancy on the 
Georgetown Cemetery Zone of Benefit Advisory Committee. 

All interested persons may submit an application or a letter of interest for appointment to 
the Clerk of the Board of Supervisor's Office, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, California. 

Kim Dawson 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

By:  Kyra Sharffenberg, Sr. Deputy Clerk 
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